
	

	
	
	
	
	
 
Tuesday 18 November 2019 
 
Dear Chaplaincy Staff Colleague, 
 
Invitation Brochure 
 
Please find, attached, an invitation brochure to the Global Chaplaincy 

Conference for Higher Education, the IACHE 2020, Liberty, Legacy, 

Leadership, that takes place from 15–19 June 2020. This is the sixth such 

conference, which only happens every four years: it has only been in 

Europe once before, in 2008 in Tampere, Finland.  

 

Sheffield is a very convenient, beautiful, safe and economical 

destination for the conference and the programme itself provides an 

outstanding opportunity for higher-education chaplains to develop 

and re-energise their practice and professionalize their delivery. 

Hosted in a safe and inclusive environment, the 2020 conference will 

foster collaboration, best-practice sharing and high-quality 

networking among colleagues from across the globe.  

 

This conference is being hosted at the University of Sheffield by the 

CEUC (Conference of European University Chaplains) and is 

organized by IACHE (the International Association of Chaplains in 

Higher Education). 

 

Thanks 

Jeremy Clines 

IACHE 2020 Conference Facilitator 

j.clines@sheffield.ac.uk 


